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Our collective voice outside of our schools, impacts what happens 

inside of our schools. So, let’s create the change we want to see 

and our students deserve. Our kids can’t wait!  

 

Colleagues, we have faced huge challenges this past year and continue to stand 

strong because we’re in this together. Educators are true heroes. As we continue to 

collectively advocate for what is right, fair, and safe, we can turn great challenges in-

to great opportunities for all students. We need strong, strategic leadership willing to 

take a stand, be a voice for members, our professions, and our students, and get 

things done. I am that leader and I am asking for your support as I run for re-election 

as your MSEA President.  

Please vote in the MSEA Elections 
Voting starts online January  25 so don’t sit this one out!  


